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The public will have opportunity to comment on a report from a third-

party consultant on a Screening-Level Human Health and Ecological 

Screening Risk Assessment associated with a spent catalyst release from 

the Martinez Refining Company (MRC) which occurred between 

November 24-25, 2022.  

 

The 45-day comment period is opening on August 28, 2023, and 

then closes on October 12, 2023.  

 

We will be posting the report on our website soon – in advance of 

when the public comment period opens.   
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